To
The Executive Secretary
AAJVS Port Blair.

Sub — Compliance report regarding.

\ o
Reference — Office memorandum No.372 dated 04.08.2014. \\\ ' \
Sir,

With reference to above cited memorandum regarding the subject as mention above. In these
connection | would like to mention the following fact for your kind information and further course of
action.

- ThatSir, the medicine mentioning expiry date i.e September 2014 was received by the then
Pharmacist of (Jirkatang to Middle Strait ) area, from Primary Health Centre Tushnabad.
However the same has not been administer to the tribal patient.

- Myself very much take care of the medicine as far as the expiry date are concern, before
administering the same to the Jarawa patient of the area.

- Inever receive any medicine with short dated expiry.

- lassure you that myself also very much concern about the health and well being of the
Jarawa population.

Itis therefore submitted that no any short expiry medicine neither receive nor
administer to the Jarawa patient in future.l will take care of that, throughout my tenure with
the tribal population.

Submitted Please

Your's faithfully

/g/{’,qu//

' M

M
(Sriti Sarkar )
Pharmacist AAJVS
Tirur to Potatang
(Copy also forwarded to)-

The Medical Officer i/c Primary Health Centre Tushnabad (with reference to AAJVS Office
memorandum No.372 dated 04.08.2014 regarding administrating of short expiry dated medicine to
the Jarawa patient which may turn fatal.) In favour of kind information and necessary action please.
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Sriti Sarkar




